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Thrs, Mar 2
6:00pm

Game Night
RSVP to Janice Pond

Thrs, Mar 9
9:30am




RMRSC Speaker Meeting
Red Mtn Ranch Country Club -
Overlook Room

Thr, Mar 14
1:00pm

Riparian Preserve
Free - RSVP to Allyn Bransbyt

Thr, Mar 16
12:00

High Tea
Crowning Glory Tea Room

Tue, Mar 21
12:00

Ladies Luncheon
Mekong Palace Chinese Restaurant

Thr. Mar 23
7:00pm

Hale Theater
42nd St.

Tue Mar 28
6:30pm

Book Club

Wed Mar 29
9:00am

Men's Breakfast
RSVP to Ewin Trapp

Gil Broberg, RMRSC Vice President is taking
over the monthly newsletter from Jennifer.
Many thanks to Jennifer for all she does for

the Social Club. Gil joined the Social Club last
year after a 42-year career in accounting and
program management. His last 32 years were
spent with Honeywell Aerospace. Gil resides
in Las Sendas and has lived in Arizona since

1977. In his spare time Gil enjoys hiking,
pickleball, reading and volunteering at his

church and local charities. Please contact Gil
if you have Spotlight information for future

newsletters.

Congratulations to Kelli Donley Williams,  is Mesa
Public Library Writer in Residence for February

through April 2023.



Las Sendas 17th Annual Quilt Show at Las Sendas
Trailhead Club Sunday March 26th 1-4pm



Shred-A-Thon

 Saturday March 25th 9am to 11am
Sponsored by Vianey Yurkovich






Thrs, April 6 
6:00pm

Game Night
RSVP to Janice Pond

Thrs, April 13
9:30am

RMRSC Speaker Meeting
Red Mtn Ranch Country Club

Sat, April 15



Deadline for Spring Cocktail Party 
RSVP/Pay at RMRSC.com

Tue, April 18 Ladies Luncheon

Thrs. April 20



Deadline for Schnepf Farm
RSVP/Pay at RMRSC.com

Thrs, Apr 20
6:00 pm

Spring Cocktail Party 
RSVP/Pay at RMRSC.com

Thrs, Apr 27
10:00 am

Schnepf Farm
RSVP/Pay at RMRSC.com

Fri, April 28
Deadline to RSVP for The Kentucky Derby Party
RSVP/Pay at RMRSC.com

The Chocolate Fare Party to celebrate Valentine's Day at
Mic Bagby,s home was a huge success with 55 members

enjoying chocolate martinis and delicious treats.



An outing to the Wrigley Mansion allowed members to
experience the history and opulence of the times.



The ladies luncheon was hosted at the Persian Room in

Scottsdale. The ladies attending relished the exotic
decor, ambiance, and the savory menu. 


